F=m: Nichola Meehan

--nt: Tuesday 12 January 2021 15:32

To: Valerie.Brennan@Eirgrid.com

Subject: Proposed Scope of the Application document for Celtic Interconnector

Dear Valerie,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of your email received on 21%* December, 2020 attaching the Proposed
Scope Document for the Celtic interconnector Project.

Yours sincerely
Nichola Meehan

Executive Officer
(01-8737135






